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Stirling House (Area 7),
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Osier Drive,
Sherwood Business Park,
Nottingham, NG15 0DS

Email www.highwaysengland.co.uk
27" March 2019

Dear Sir/Madam
M1 Southbound resurfacing work between junctions 23 and 22.

| am writing to let you know that we are planning to carry out resurfacing work on the M1
between junctions 23 and 22.

When will this work take place?

The work will take place from Monday, 15" April 2019 for approximately 5 weeks.
Howaever, please note that all our planned roadworks are subject to change due to
weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances.

How will it affect traffic?

To deliver this work as quickly as possible, so minimising inconvenience and disruption
to the travelling public, we will work ovemnight from 10pm to 5am, Monday to Friday.

To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and customers, we will need to
implement a 50mph speed restriction, use a mixture of lane and full closures at night.
While the southbound carriageway is closed overnight we will put in place fully signed
diversion routes, which we have agreed with Local Authorities.

We apologise for any disruption this may cause you. We will do our very best to
complete the work as quickly as possible, keeping disturbances and noise to a minimum.

Contact us

If you have any questions about our work, please contact our Highways England
contact centre as follows:

¢ Phone - 0300 123 5000
« info@highwaysengland.co.uk



Yours faithfully,

e

East Midlands Operations Directorate
Highways England




